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  October 05, 2021 
 

Dear Resident,   
   

Project Update 
Thomas Cavanagh Construction Ltd. are continuing 

the rehabilitation of Olmstead-Jeffrey Lake Road. 
Blasting has been completed on the project and new sections of 

the roadway are currently being built. 
 

Starting today, double surface treatment is being applied from 
Acres Road towards Highway 17.  The next section will take 

place between Magnesium Road (CR 48) and 587 Olmstead-
Jeffrey Lake Road. 

 

The next couple of weeks will see installation of guide rails, 
topsoil, and seed. 

 
Road Closure and Traffic 

Traffic delays can be expected as lane closures and flagging 
operations will be taking place daily.  Road closures and detours 

are still expected during the construction.  Road closure can also 
be viewed on Municipal 511 www.municipal511.ca.        

   
Questions and Concerns 

Council and Township staff would like to thank you for your 
patience with the construction project.  If you have any concerns 

related to the project, please let us know by contacting the 
project manager noted below. 

  

Lane Cleroux 
Manager of Public Works 

Township of Whitewater Region 
613-646-2282 ext. 128 

lcleroux@whitewaterregion.ca    


